APPOINTMENT

Approving the reappointment of Martha Isler to serve as a member of the Community College of Allegheny County Board of Trustees for a term to expire on April 23, 2021.

SPONSORED BY CHIEF EXECUTIVE FITZGERALD

In Council Nov. 17	/ L
Read and approved by Motion of Council.	
_	John P. DeFazio President of Council
Attest: Jared Barker Chief Clerk Allegheny County Council	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

October 15, 2015

Honorable President and Members Allegheny County Council 119 Courthouse Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Members of Council:

Please find the attached biography of Martha Isler, whom I am recommending for reappointment to the Community College of Allegheny County Board of Trustees.

The mission of CCAC is to make quality education affordable and accessible to the community, to provide leadership in workforce training, and support economic development of the region. I am recommending Mrs. Isler serve another six year term which will expire on April 23, 2021.

Mrs. Isler is currently an Independent Consultant working in the fields of Regulatory Administration and Early Childhood Education. She is also a facilitator for the Pennsylvania Early Childhood Executive Leadership Institute.

I appreciate your consideration, and ask you to act on this appointment as quickly as possible. Mrs. Isler will make herself available for review before the full Council or the appropriate committee, if members of Council wish to speak with her.

Sincerely,

Rich Fitzgerald

Allegheny County Executive

CC: Martha Isler

Martha Woodward Isler 5655 Darlington Road Pittsburgh, PA 15217 412-421-5049 marthaisler@gmail.com

Martha W. Isler is currently an independent consultant working in the fields of Regulatory Administration and Early Childhood Education. Her expertise includes licensing indicator systems, pre-k program administration, public policy related to children and evaluating the return on investment for government funded early learning programs and services for children birth to age eight.

Ms. Isler serves as a Certified Trainer/Consultant for NARA, The National Association for Regulatory Administration with approval for the following subjects and courses: Introduction to Regulatory Administration, History and Concepts, Rule Formulation, The Licensing Process, Provider Support Services, Licensing Measurement, Child Care: Current Trends and Issues.

Martha also is a Facilitator/Trainer for the Pennsylvania Early Childhood Executive Leadership Institute designed by the National Institute for School Leadership. This 5 day professional development certification enrolls principals and directors of programs serving children from birth through age 8.

Ms. Isler is a founding member of the boards of PA Partnerships for Children, National Association for Regulatory Administration, Pennsylvania Association of Child Care Agencies (PACCA) and Allies for Children. She holds permanent Pennsylvania teacher certification and a Bachelor of Science in Special Education K-12 from The Pennsylvania State University.

Martha is Secretary, Community College of Allegheny County Board of Trustees and a community volunteer in a variety of positions; including; Chair of the Pittsburgh Shade Tree Commission, Chair of the Squirrel Hill Urban Coalition Gateway Project Committee, President of the Squirrel Hill Business and Professional Association, President of Allies for Children Board and is a Committeewoman, Fourteenth Ward, City of Pittsburgh.



COUNTY OF ALLEGHENY

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL

119 COURTHOUSE · 436 GRANT STREET
PITTSBURGH, PA 15219
PHONE (412) 350-6490 · FAX (412) 350-6499
COUNCIL@COUNTY.ALLEGHENY.PA.US
WWW.COUNTY.ALLEGHENY.PA.US/COUNCIL

November 18, 2015

Ms. Martha Isler 5655 Darlington Road Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Dear Ms. Isler:

This is to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Allegheny County Council held on November 17, 2015 Council approved your reappointment to serve as a member of the Community College of Allegheny County Board of Trustees for a term to expire on April 23, 2021.

Congratulations on your reappointment and best of luck in this undertaking. We look forward to receiving your recommendations and stand willing to assist you in any way you believe appropriate.

Sincerely,

Jan Rea, Appointment Review Committee Chair

Allegheny County Council

fan Rea

cc:

Amy M. Kuntz, Chair, CCAC Board of Trustees Quintin B. Bullock, DDS, President, CCAC